
 

Matthew Lugg 

I have been a teacher at Russell Hall since September 2016 and have previously worked in 

schools across the Leeds and Bradford area. I am also the subject coordinator for Science 

and Computing and have worked with staff over recent years to develop a bespoke science 

curriculum for our school.  

I enjoy the variety of working in a primary school and have a passion for teaching maths, 

history and science. I believe in an ethos of valuing individuality and recognising the 

personal achievements of all children, regardless of ability or background. 

I am currently working towards a National Professional Qualification in Senior Leadership 

and look forward to the exciting opportunities this has to offer. In my spare time, I enjoy 

going to the theatre, walking in the Lake District and visiting different countries. 


